

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

HEADQUARTERS 88TH AIR BASE WING (AFMC) WRIGHT-PATTERSON AIR FORCE BASE OHIO

22 Jan 21

MEMORANDUM FOR PRIVATIZED HOUSING RESIDENTS

FROM: 88 ABW/CC

SUBJECT: 2020 Annual Tenant Satisfaction (CEL) Survey

- 1. You should have received an invitation in mid-Dec 20 to complete the 2020 Annual Tenant Satisfaction (CEL) Survey. In order to increase participation, CEL & Associates, Inc. pushed out a two week extension across the AF, which you should have received on or around 19 Jan 21. You now have until 5 Feb 20 to provide us your feedback.
- 2. If you have not completed the survey, I humbly request you take a few moments to provide candid feedback. Your input helps me better understand our housing community and helps influence change to our program. To alleviate any concerns, your inputs are confidential. This enables you to freely express your views without any recourse.
- 3. Thanks in advance for your participation as we work together to improve the quality of life within Privatized Housing. You deserve the best living conditions the AF can provide, and the annual survey is where your voice can be heard. I truly appreciate your partnership.

PATRICK G. MILLER, Colonel, USAF

Commander